
ROCK STEADY ASSEMBLY 
We were lucky to have live music 
feature in our assembly this week 
with Ben from Rocksteady Music 
School providing the children with 
a series of singalong popular 
songs, from Justin Timberlake to 
Katy Perry! Ben played the electric 
guitar, drums and keyboard and 
encouraged the children to 
answer questions about these 
instruments.  Each year group 
were singing and clapping along 
to the songs that they know. For 
many, it was their first experience 
of seeing these instruments being 
played live, and it was an 
assembly that we all thoroughly 
enjoyed! 
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Our 2017-18 Parent Partnership Team is well 

established and we welcome parents to read minutes 

from our meetings, available from the website. 
http://www.streetsbrook.co.uk/parents/partnership1.html  

If your child wishes to send Christmas cards to their 
friends, the post box is now available in the main entrance 
hall until Friday 15 December.  Children’s names and 
classes should be clearly written on the envelopes. 

MOBILE PHONES 
Please may we 

remind parents 

that mobile 

phones MUST 

be handed in to 

the office upon 

arrival at 

school.  

They cannot be used 

anywhere whilst in school.  

Thank you all for your 

understanding. 

 
 
 
Solihull Council is asking parents of children and 
young people with special educational needs 
and disabilities, and young people with special 
educational needs and disabilities to complete 
a survey about the Local Offer website.  
Whether you’ve previously used the Local Offer 
website, have never used the website or have 
never even heard of the Local Offer website we 
want to hear from you.  
The survey can be found here: 
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/M5KQ758. 
Solihull Council want to make sure that the 
website is easy to use and provides information 
about the right services and areas of support. 
Your answers will be used to help us improve 
the content of the website and how it looks. 
The following agencies have offered to provide 
help to any parents and young people who 
need help in completing the survey: Sendias, 
DIAL, Plan 4U, Kids, Family Equip, SMBC Local 
Area Coordinators, and Solihull Action through 
Advocacy. 
Your answers will go directly to Solihull Council; 
once analysed the results will be shared with 
key partner agencies to help inform service 
improvements. 
The survey will close on 6th December.  
http://socialsolihull.org.uk/localoffer  

DIARY DATES: NOVEMBER: 
Monday 20 - 
• Jars & Crackers dropped off please 
• Year 2 Multi Skills Festival & Competition - Morning 
• KS1 Choir Practise for members only (3 of 4) - 3.15-4.00pm 
Wednesday 22- 
• More tombola prizes gratefully received 
Thursday 23 - 
• Flu Vaccination Programme with the School Nursing Team 
Friday 24 – 
• please drop your cakes off on the morning 
 
 
 

 

Mrs Butlin and the SSS ‘Streetsbrook Super Safeguarders’ 
recently met to discuss how they can help to keep Streetsbrook 
safe.  They talked about what ‘helps keep them safe’ and 
secured their understanding in a mini-quiz designed by Mrs 
Butlin.  The children are going to take this back to their classes 
for all the children to have a go.  They also decided on their 
moto; 
 

 

 

UPDATE 

Remembrance Day 
We marked this 
special day by 
planting a poppy at 
the entrance of school 
and we held an 
assembly on Monday 
which concluded with  
one minute silence.   

ΨYŜŜǇƛƴƎ {ǘǊŜŜǘǎōǊƻƻƪ Safe!’ 
 Accompanied with a superman hand thrust! 
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Streetsbrook Choir  singing Christmas Carols  
in Solihull this December!  
Do come along and support us! 
We are delighted to announce that our School Choir, made up of children 
from Years 1 & 2, will be performing in two Christmas Singing events this 
December.  The first one being on the evening of Monday 4 December at 
5.00pm in Mell Square.  The second being the School Choir Competition in 
Touchwood on Thursday 7 December at 5.00pm.   Further details about 
how to VOTE for the Touchwood Choir competition will be sent to you in 
due course, but WE REALLY DO NEED YOUR VOTES to be in any chance of 
winning the monetary prize!!!! 



RECEPTION 
This week in Reception we 
have been reading the story 
‘Poles Apart’ by Jeanne Willis 
and Jarvis.    

 
The story focuses on a family of penguins from the 
South Pole, the Pilchard Browns, who go on a picnic 
adventure and end up lost at the North Pole!  We have 
been using this story to look at the similarities and 
difference between the Arctic and Antarctica. In literacy 
the children have been developing their writing ability 
by writing speech bubbles for a Polar Bear.  We are 
really pleased with the progress they are all making and 
are now encouraging them to independently sound out 
the words they are writing.   
 

Christmas will soon be upon us and we will 
soon be rehearsing for our Christmas 
play.  Please look out for your child’s lines 
in their book bag on Friday. 

NURSERY 
We are feeling particularly cool in Nursery this 

week, after exploring the 
changing seasons and 
beginning  to learn all about 
winter.        

We have been making beautiful independent 
artwork, listening to winter sounds and of course, 
getting ready for the Nativity performance!  
We have many songs to learn and look forward to 
getting them stuck in your heads at home. Mrs 
Ward and Miss Palmer are still finalising casting, 
but lines will be sent home for practising in due 
course.   
Next week we will be exploring Winter using all 
our senses and thinking about how things sound, 
feel and smell. Next Friday is our annual 
Christmas Fair and our Nursery will be 
transformed into a fabulous grotto. Please 
remember to check out our amazing artwork in 
the Nursery corridor when you visit. 

YEAR 1 
The week in English we have been continuing our 
focus on poetry.  We had a look at some different 
Christmas poems and even had the chance to 
perform one using our bodies as percussion, which 
we all enjoyed and sounded great. As well as this, 
we wrote our own Christmas rhyming poems using 
features we had already learnt (for example, the 
unusual word ‘onomatopoeia’).  In Maths, we 
learnt about the coins that we use in 
the UK and each of their values.  
The children were able to practise  
making amounts using different coins 
in order to buy some stationery from 
our table ‘shop’, which was great fun! The 
children’s homework has been sent home today 
and they will need to identify each of the coins and 
write their values. Next week we will be carrying 
on with our poetry topic and in Maths, our focus 
will be addition and subtraction. We all hope you 
enjoy the rest of Children in Need! 
 
 

 

Streetsbrook  Childcare 

This week in Little Stars we have been  
focusing on our 'speaking'.   We have been 
talking about animals, colours, stories and have been 
doing lots of singing.  Next week it is 'reading’ week 
so please could you bring in your child's favourite 
stories from home for us to read to their friends. 

 Little Rockets children have enjoyed 
'Children In Need' painting on the 
easel  and all week we have been using 
different  mediums   to  'mark  make' with, 

their favourite being the whiteboard pens and white 
boards.  Can we remind you that the weather is  
getting colder and the children will still go 
outside daily.  Please make sure they bring 
a hat and scarf with an appropriate warm 
coat.  
Parents Consultations are this Thursday and look  
out for the Christmas holiday club  
activities due out shortly.   

 
 

YEAR 2        
A very exciting week this week culminated in our Traditional Tales ‘Wow’ morning,  
complete with children dressed as their favourite traditional tales characters whilst 
undertaking Science investigations based on problems devised from classic stories; 
including which material would be most suitable for Jack to parachute down the 
beanstalk!  Dressing up for this and then Children In Need two days later brought 
plenty of fun and colour to our week.  Please ensure children come in their PE kits 
Monday morning for the Multi Skills Festival, which they will then be staying in all 
day. 

KS1 Christmas 
Performance 
tickets now  

available, see  
ParentPay and  
letters in book 

bags! 


